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CLERK’S ALERT

King County Clerk’s Office Customer Survey

The King County Clerk’s Office is striving to understand more about our customers and
their experiences with our team. Please help us improve our services by taking this
survey.

The survey will take less than 5 minutes to complete, and responses will be
anonymous. To make sure your voice is heard, please submit your feedback before
December 2, 2022.

Follow this link below to complete the survey and share your opinion:
SURVEY

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this survey. We look forward to
your feedback.
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